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Dear Mr. Rawl:

Reference: IAEA Certificate of Competent Authority
USA /9019/B()F for the BU-7 Shipping Container

On this date, General Electric Company has requested revision of
the U.S. NRC Certificate of Compliance USA /9019/B()F from the
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. Two changes were requested,
one related to authorized contents and one concerning specifications
for the outer 55-gallon drum and inner 16-gallon drum used to
construct the BU-7 package. A copy of our amendment request is
attached for your reference.

Upon receipt by your office of the revised U.S. NRC Certificate
of Compliance, Revision 3, please issue a revised IAEA Certificate
of Competent Authority.

,

General Electric personnel would be pleased to discuss this matter
with you and your staff as you may deem necessary.

Very truly yours,

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY

Arthur L. Kap an, Manager
Licensing & Compliance Audits
M/C J26*
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